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Grand Knight: 

SK My Van Dinh ..................................737-247-0033 

Financial Secretary: 

SK Bill Hoagland ...............................512-971-6822 

Chaplain: 

MEETING NOTICE 
K of C Council # 10209 Meets 

 
Where: St. Paul Church 

     …………….…… 

Deputy Grand Knight: 

Ken Mayes.... .....................................................512-762-9329 

Chancellor: 

Jeb Syler        ..................... ................................ 

Recorder: 

Sean McGee..........................................................512-680-0367 

Treasurer: 

Joe Sanchez …......................................................512-292-8114 

Advocate: 

Luke Ditta ….......................................................650-207-1787 

Warden: 

Bill Homayoun ................................................ .985-974-1938 

Inside Guard: 

SK Paul Hilt .................................................... .512-243-1322 

Outside Guard: 

Jerry Cook ……............................................... 

    1-year Trustee: 

SK Chris Jistel.......................................................512-826-1754 

    2-year Trustee: 

SK Albert Villegas ................................................512-799-7422 

    3-year Trustee: 

SK Tom Natoli ......................................................512-845-7537 

Lector: 

........….............................................. 

Insurance Agent: 

   SK Sirildo Castillo …...........................................512-558-1731 

    Sirildo.castillo@kofc.org 

    114 Colt Loop 

    Kyle, TX 78640 

 

Respect Life Representative: 

Johnie Muller 

Newsletter Editor: 

SK Albert Villegas ............................................. 512-799-7422 

mail to: villegas3732@yahoo.com 

 

Faith Director ....................................................Bill Hoagland  

Community Director ................................................Luke Ditta 

Family Director ..................................................Sean McGee 

Life Director ......................................................My Van-Dinh  

Membership Director …....................................... Brian Hearon 

Golf Chairs …............................... Bill Hoagland/ Chris Jistel 

             When: Monday, November 4, 2019 

   Time: 7:15 pm 
    

Join the KofC10209 Google Group and get email 
notices of upcoming events!  To sign up simply visit: 

 
https://groups.google.com/forum/?fromgroups#!forum/

kofc10209 

 
 

Grand Knight’s Report 

 

Dear Brother Knights, 

 

October’s highlight was the “40 churches for 40 

days” event.  Thanks to all of you who signed up for 

the event.  Several of you arrived early and/or left 

past your assigned slot.  How wonderful.  Again, 

thank you!  Let’s do better next year by having at 

least one Brother Knight sign up for at least one one-

hour time slot. 

 

How time flies!  The end of October marks the 

completion of four months into our current Fraternal 

Year.  Thanksgiving and the Advent season will be 

arriving soon.  Our first fund raiser for the year will 

be the pecan sales which is scheduled for the 

weekend of November 23-24.  We will be selling a 

variety of pecan products from Berdoll after all 

Masses at church.   A SignUp Genius invitation has 

been sent out via email.  Please sign up to volunteer.  

We will be taking pre-orders/online orders as well for 

any items in the catalog.  The online orders can be 

placed by going to our council website at 

www.council10209.org , and select “PECAN 

SALES”.  Please help to make this fund raiser a very 

successful one.  Ask your friends, your neighbors, 

your co-workers to place their orders.  The funds 

http://www.council10209.org/
mailto:Sirildo.castillo@kofc.org
mailto:villegas3732@yahoo.com
http://www.council10209.org/


raised will be used to support the youth in our parish, 

provide seminarian sponsorship and many other 

needs for our parish and for our council. 

 

We welcome our newest member to our council this 

month: Fr. Hugo Tagle, Associate Pastor of our 

parish.    Please help me to welcome him and 

introduce yourself as council member when you meet 

him.  Please wear your name badge when you are at 

Mass and all church related events.  Your name badge 

will not only help identify you as a Knight of our 

council, but also will assist new Brother Knights who 

are still learning names of members of our council.  

Wearing your name badge is also a great recruiting 

tool. 

 

Knight of the Month for October is Robert Rancour.  

We thank him for spending most of his weekend 

helping out at the pit during the weekend of the 

Parish Fall Festival.  Family of the Month goes to the 

Carlos and Lety Mendoza who were so actively 

involved with St Paul’s ACTS retreat.  

Congratulations! 

 

Our website has been overhauled with updated 

information.  When you have a chance, please check 

it out and send your feedback to the Webmaster. 

 

The month of November is the month of 

remembrance.  Please pray for the souls of the 

faithful departed, especially our departed KofC 

Brothers.  I am looking forward to seeing you at the 

next business meeting.  Also join us to pray the 

rosary before our meeting in the chapel at 6:30pm.   

 

"The good you do today may be forgotten tomorrow. 

Do good anyway. Give the world the best you have 

and it may never be enough. Give your best anyway. 

For you see, in the end, it is between you and God. It 

was never between you and them anyway." St. Teresa 

of Calcutta.  As you can tell, I love inspirational 

quotes from St. Mother Teresa and St. Pope John 

Paul II.  Have a blessed weekend! 

 

Fraternally, 

 

My Van-Dinh 

Grand Knight 

 
Prayer Requests 

 

Prayers requested for the following individuals: Father 

Gerold Langsch, Yolanda Holt, Bill McGee, Jefferson 

Alvarado family, Father Hector Vega, Monsignor Oliver 

Johnson+, Matthew Soto, Michael Snowden, Father James 

Martin, Martin Brown, Travis Duncan, Deacon Zach 

Rodriguez, Denise Homayoun, Anne Hilt 

 

Council Calendar Review 

 

Monday, November 4, 2019 - Council 10209 General 

Meeting 7:15pm – St. Paul Parish  

 

Monday, November 11, 2019 – Veterans Day 

 

Monday, November 18, 2019 – Council Officers and 

Chair persons meeting – 7:00 pm  

 

Thursday, November 28, 2019 – Thanksgiving Day 

 

Saturday, November 30, 2019 – Men’s Club Workday, 

8:00 am 

 

 

Happy Birthday! 

 

November birthdays: 

 

Walter F Mazur November 20 

Michael A Snowden November 22 

Daniel E Cullen November 25 

 

 

Golf Tournament 

 

Hi Brother Knights, 

 

The golf tournament date is now set for Saturday, 

March 28, 2020 with an 8:00 a.m. shotgun start, this 

year we are moving the tournament to Plum Creek 

Golf Course in Kyle. Please mark your calendars and 

plan to participate in our biggest fundraiser of the 

year. Let's start recruiting golf teams and sponsors. 

Over the next few weeks there will more information 

and the brochure sent out to the group. If all of our 

active members get a least one golf team, we will 

have a very successful tournament. 

 

Thanks, Chris Jistel 
 

Newsletter Articles 

 

The next newsletter articles are due by Friday, November 

1, 2019. Submit your articles to Albert Villegas at 

villegas3732@yahoo.com or by calling 512-799-7422 


